HAVE YOU SEEN . ..

Two stolen paintings
from Agi Katz at the Boundary Gallery

Almost two years ago three paintings were bought
with a stolen Visa card. | only discoverad this three
weeks after the purchase by which time the works

had been removed from the gallery.

In spite of a concened effort to recover the £10,500
lost, | could not get anywhere.

Two weeks ago | received an email from the artist
Anita Klein, whose work it was, saying that she had
been contacted by a member of the public who had
seen in the window of a Moroccan shop on the
Harrow Road a painting which could have only been
by Anita Klein (the artist has a very distinet styla).

The price tag was £2 500 in a shop that only sells
inexpensive items. The passer by had photographed
the painting and forwarded it to Anita Klein, who, of
course, instantly recognised it

When | received Anita s email, | telephoned the
polkce with the cnime number and the adaress of the
shop. The police seized the painting and brought i
1o me which | thought was amazing

Two of the stolen pantings are still missing - can
anyone help?

Please contact Agl Katz at the Boundary Gallery if
you have any informaion about these paintings.

T- 020 7624 1126
E: agi@boundarygallery.com




